The Hackettstown Recreation Commission convened in open session in the Community Center at 293 Main Street, Hackettstown, NJ at 7:45 PM on November 18, 2019.  Chairperson Robert Salus announced that this meeting was being held in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act by:

1. Posting an annual notice schedule on the bulletin board in the lobby of the Municipal Building; 
1. Causing the annual notice schedule to be published in the Daily Record and New Jersey Herald;
1. Furnishing an annual notice schedule to anyone requesting such notice;
1. Filing an annual notice schedule with the Hackettstown Town Clerk.

Roll Call:  Present – Chairperson Robert Salus, Vice Chairperson John Mandick, Bill Baker,
          Brian Feeney, Frank Galka, Blake Hansson, Jim Pangallo, Director Joe 
          Yapaola and Councilperson Matt Engelau 

Brian Feeney made a motion to approve the minutes of the November 4, 2019 meeting as submitted; Jim Pangallo seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Blake Hansson made a motion to approve the bills as submitted; Jim Pangallo seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

John Mandick made a motion to approve the following bills:  Anthony Wood for Fall clothing allowance in the amount of $174.98, Charles Sutton for Fall clothing allowance in the amount of $169.77, R&S Sports for scrimmage vests int eh amount of $163.20, M&B Septic eService for Port-a-john service in the amount of $216.00, JCP&L for Warren St. and Pool service in the total amount of $732.23; Bill Baker seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Director, Joe Yapaola informed the Commission that he will be picking up the demo permit from the Construction Office for the Tannery Field project and gave the status of the project to the Members.

Joe informed the Commission that Bob Grasso of the Hackettstown High School allowed usage of the gym for to hold four basketball practices.  Joe also reported the status of basketball teams and is waiting for rosters from Allamuchy.

Discussion was held regarding interest in participating in the Colonial Little League Program.
Dan Stroessenreuther, President of the Colonial Little League Baseball Program, spoke to the Commission about how their program is run.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Craig Lutcza, 413 Willow Grove Street, asked if the Commission would consider removing the requirement to have kids sign up for Recreation baseball who are signing up for Tiger Baseball.

John Mandick made a motion to merge the Hackettstown Recreation baseball program into the Colonial Little League Baseball Program for 2020; Blake Hansson seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Chuck Harvey, Independence Township, submitted the paperwork/bills for the Football/Cheerleading donation.

The Commission reviewed and discussed the proposed 2020 budget.

John Mandick made a motion to adjourn this meeting at 8:35 PM; Bill Baker seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Matusewicz
Secretary 






